MAKERSPACE and STEAM DONATIONS WELCOMED

Dear Dayton School Family:

Our MakerSpace will be open to students again this year providing a space for students to explore,
discover, build and create. Last year, our students demonstrated their creativity as they thought in BIG
ways to design and engineer using everyday ordinary objects in order to create extraordinary
masterpieces. We welcome items that can be used to foster students’ creativity. Also, while completing
no-tech or low tech activities in STEAM, students will be provided with everyday items to use as they
think like scientists, engineers, artists and mathematicians.

Please consider donating upcyclable items instead of tossing them out. We will use them and we are sure
they will spark creativity. Below are some ideas of items that can be upcycled. If you see something that
is not on the list that you wish to donate, please do not hesitate to email us about it!

Thank you so much for your support. It is greatly appreciated!

Upcyclable Items

Air dry clay Pipe Cleaners

Beads Plastic bottles

Bottle caps Plastic cups
Boxes/cardboard Pom poms/cotton balls
Buttons Ribbon

CDs Rubber bands
Clips/clothespins Shapes (foam, wood, plastic)
Coffee stirrers Straws

Craft beads/small craft decor Tissue paper

Craft sticks/popsicle sticks Twist ties

Fabric Unused pool noodles
Felt Wrapping paper
Newspaper Yarn/rope/string/thread
Paper plates and bowls

Paper towel tubes

Sincerely,

Ms. Andreassi

andreassie(@esmonline.org




